
 

 

Date: January 12, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
AUS is in awe of all our students' academic skills and commitment, and we thank our parents 
for being part of their academic achievements. As we approach this weekend, we are pleased 
to inform you that our senior students have completed their winter assessments. 
 
We appreciate your involvement in the FS Parent Teacher Conferencing sessions (PTC) 
scheduled on 11th January. Our students are encouraged to continue being confident and 
diligent and will be awarded during assemblies and in-class celebrations throughout the 
second term. 
 
Our regular stakeholder partnership makes a significant factor in further enhancing our 
students’ ongoing learning needs, and our team will soon reach out to you to have more AUS 
parent representatives. 
 
Secondary Sports Days 
 
Please be informed that our Secondary Sports Days will be held next week. We look forward 
to welcoming our parents during these days. Through structured and unstructured physical 
lessons and activities, our students not only enhance their physical fitness but also develop 
life skills that will benefit them in the long run demonstrating AUS core values. 
 
We request the cooperation of parents to support us, ensuring 100% student attendance on 
these days.  

 
Reminder: Admission for Siblings for FS2 to Year 8 (AY 2024-25) 
 
The seats are filling up fast! Parents who already have a child/ children in Arab Unity School 
and are interested in admitting their sibling/s (brother/sister) to any class from FS2 to Year 8 
in the next academic year 2024-25 may register from 2nd January to 31st January 2024.  
 

▪ For admissions to FS2, the child should be born between September 2019 to August 
2020 and underaged children will not be admitted.  

▪ Admissions will be on a first-come-first-serve basis. 
 

If you are interested to register your child in FS2 to Year 8 for the next academic year 2024-
25, please visit our school website or click this link:  
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 

 

https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/


 

 

Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

 

 

Have a nice weekend! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


